
 

 

 
 

UPDATE:  Statewide Formulary for Opioid Dependence Agents and 
Opioid Antagonists  

 
 
This is an update to the email sent on October 9, 2020 regarding the above topic (attached). 
 
The Statewide Formulary for Opioid Dependence Agents and Opioid Antagonists will not be 
implemented on 12/1/2020.  Instead, it will be implemented on 4/1/21 to coincide with the 
effective date of the Pharmacy Carve-Out, when the State takes over the administration of the 
Medicaid Pharmacy benefit.  This will result in a single statewide formulary for all covered drugs, 
including Opioid Dependence Agents and Opioid Antagonists.  
 

https://health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/mrt2/pharmacy_carve_out/

